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March 14, 2017

Oregon Progressive Party
Position on Bill at 2017
Session of Oregon Legislature:

 SB 419:  Support

Dear Committee:

The Oregon Progressive Party (OPP) supports SB 419, which would create a Hospital Rate
Commission in the Oregon Health Authority to review hospital charges billed by certain
hospitals and recommend to Oregon Health Authority whether to approve charges as
reasonable based on prescribed criteria.
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